
MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Roberta Likens, Finance Director

SUBJECT: BUDGET COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS

DATE: April 3, 2024

Background

In order to facilitate the Budget Committee selection process, the Council appointed a
sub-committee to conduct interviews and make a recommendation to the City Council.
The Council sub-committee held interviews on Monday, April 2. Two vacancies exist
created from term expirations.

Two applications for the open positions were received. Those submitting applications
were Richard Vasquez and Amber Bahler.

The Committee by consensus agreed to appoint Amber Bahler to a three-year term to
expire 12-31-26 and to re-advertise to fill the additional vacant position.

Recommendation

Consider making the appointment to the Budget Committee as recommended by the sub­
committee.

No cost.

~d\~
Roberta Likens, Finance Director


